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********************************************************************* 

 
COUNCIL CORNER 

 

******************************************************************* 
SCHEDULE OF EVENTS FOR MATCH 2019 

 

DATE EVENT TIME & PLACE 
3/02/2019, Sat  Monthly Rosary     4:25 PM – Church  

3/02 & 03/2019, Sat & Sun Sign Ups - 24 Hr Adoration  

 3/05/2019, Tues CHOC Meeting    7:00 PM – Christopher Hall  

3/06/2019, Wed ASH Wednesday   

3/07/2019, Thurs  Mass & Council Meeting   7:00 PM – Christopher Hall 

3/08/2019, Fri Lenten Fish Dinner 5:00 PM – Christopher Hall 

3/08 & 09/2019, Fri & Sat 24 Hr Adoration 
4:00 PM Fri to 4:00 PM Sat     

Adoration Chapel 

3/14/2019, Thurs  Assembly Meeting   7:00 PM – Christopher Hall  

 3/15/2019, Fri Lenten Fish Dinner  5:00 PM – Christopher Hall  

3/17/2019, Sun St Patrick’s Day  

3/20/2019, Wed Chapter Meeting  
Our Lady of Manaoag, Council 15343 

5655 Rigsby     

 3/21/2019, Thurs   1st Degree 7:00 PM – Christopher Hall  

3/22/2019, Fri Lenten Fish Dinner 5:00 PM – Christopher Hall 

3/28/2019, Thurs Council Business Meeting 7:00 PM – Christopher Hall 

3/29/2019, Fri Lenten Fish Dinner 5:00 PM – Christopher Hall 

3/31/2019, Sun Knights Family Communion 10:00 AM Mass 

 
 
 



********************************************************************* 
RECOGNITION FOR CHURCH SERVICE  

 

 On behalf of the Archdiocese of San Antonio, the most reverend Gustavo 
Garcia-Siller, M.Sp.S. presented the Lumen Gentium Award to SK Lyle Bird and 
his wife Deena on Feburary 2, 2019 in recognition of their service to the church. 
Following are pictures of the event and the award, 
 

 
 

 



******************************************************************* 
CELEBRATING WEDDING ANNIVERSARY 

 

 While at the 10 am mass last weekend PGK Sam Szalwinski and his wife 
Bev (shown below) were recognized for celebrating their 66th wedding 
anniversary. What a wonderful couple to set such a good example for all of us to 
follow. 

 
 

******************************************************************* 
REGIONAL FREE THROW CONTEST 

 

 The Knights of Columbus Regional Free Throw Championship occurred this past Saturday, 
Feb 23rd. It is very exciting to inform you that the St. Mark's youth did an outstanding job. 
 

 We had nine participants qualify for this Regional competition and five of those nine 
participants earned a medal: 
 

 Here are their names and how they finished in the competition: 
 

 Destiny Hernandez     - 2nd place for 12 yr old girls 

 Emily Tovar                 - 3rd place for 14 yr old girls 

 Sebastian Trujillo         - 1st place for 9 yr old boys 

 Ayden Vanegas           - 1st place for 10 yr old boys 

 Alejandro Rodriguez    - 1st place for 11 yr old boys 

 Michael Yzaguirre        - 3rd place for 12 yr old boys 
 



 The 1st place winners (shown below) will move on to compete in the State competition at 
Lopez middle school on Saturday, March 2nd, 2019. 
 

 
First Place Regional Winners:  

Sebastian Trujillo, Ayden Vanegas, & Alejandro Rodriguez 
 

******************************************************************* 
NEW 1

ST
 DEGREE MEMBERS  

 

 We are most pleased to have received Wayne Hartman and Chris Baysa 
(shown below) as new members of our Council. Let us all give Wayne and Chris 
a warm welcome to our meetings and involve them in our activities as friends 
and “Brothers”. 
 

 Wayne Hartman is a lifelong resident of San Antonio. He is married to his 
wife Judy and has two grown sons, Thomas and Kennith, and three 
grandchildren. Wayne has been a member of St. Mark’s for over 30 years. He 
retired from CPS Energy in 2014 with more than 33 years of service. 
 

 Christopher Baysa and Jennifer, his wife for 24 years, have three children , 
Jacob (23), Jessica (21), and Noelani (17).Christopher served in the army as a 
Colonel. Chris, who has been at St. Mark’s for 2.5 years, is currently employed 
by the US Army at Brook Army Medical Center where he serves as the Chief of 
Medical Management. 
 



 Again, let us welcome Wayne Hartman and Chris Baysa to our order as 
most worthy Knights. 
 

 
 

Our new 1
st

 Degree Members of the Knights of Columbus 
Wayne Hartman (left) & Christopher Baysa (right) 

 



******************************************************************* 
CERTIFICATES OF APPROVAL 

 

 

Retreat Committee with certificates of approval:  Stuart Beaullieu, Lyle 
Bird, Deacon SK Steve Marques, SK Sal Scalia, Jonathan Bassett,              
SK Mike Pattillo, SK Leo forget, GK Andy Totah, & Dan Alderete 

 

                                  

Knight of the Month of Sept 2018          Knight of the Month of Dec 2018                  
  SK Tom Harty                                          SK Brian Nelson                                                      



                                
     Family of the Month of Jan 2019 Family of the Month of Jan 2019 
                   Lyle & Deena Bird                       Jonathan Bassett                                     
   

 
 Knight of the Month of Jan 2019 

Chris Huggins 



********************************************************************* 
THE 1

st
 SUPER BOWL CHICKEN BBQ OF 2019 

 

 As shown below, it took quite a bit of work from 11 of our Brother Knights 
plus Parker Shelling to deliver and prepare the firewood for the BBQ. 
 

 

Parker Shelling (Hopeful soon to be a new Knight) 
 

 

SK Sal Saclia, SK Bruce Magnuson, GK Andy Totah, Randy Schultz,            
SK Richard Lee, Mark Kazak, SK Ed Garcia, Paul Shelling, SK Gerardo 

Zapata, SK Mike Pattillo, & (new transfer) Richard Schultz 



 

 

SK Ed Garcia Watching Richard Schultz Work 
 

 There was about 7 ½ barrels of chickens cooked along with 270 pounds of 
sausage and a boatload of baked potatoes. However, to prepare for the cooking 
it took over 20 of our Brother Knights (see below) to trim, clean and season the 
chickens and wash and wrap the potatoes.  
 

 

Alfred Gill “Cutting Up” 



 

SK Bill Faucher “Looking” 
 

              

   

SK Loyd Anders with the Chicken barrels 



 
 

 

Mark Kazak needs gloves 
 

 

 

 Ramon DeHoyos happily carrying chickens 



 
SK Loyd Anders in the freezer 

 

 
PGK/SK Elroy Tschirhart, SK James Hayes, & SK Fernando Arellano 

 



 
Mark Kazak, Bill Schlegel, & SK Gene Townsend 

 

 
SK Dennis Guyer, SK James Hayes, SK Edmond Moeller 



 
Ramon DeHoyos 

 

 
SK Loyd Anders and his friends “cutting up”   



 
Ramon DeHoyos & SK Dennis Guyer 

 

 
Alfred Gill, SK Bill Faucher, SK Jim Hayes, & SK Leo Whitley 

 
 



 

SK Steve Hluchanek & SK Larru Zoller 
 

 
SK Ralph Sirois & Dominic Cicello thinking about seasoning 

 



 
SK Loyd Anders & Randy Torret 

 
 

 
SK Bill Faucher, SK Roger Mays & SK Leo Whitley 

 



 
SK Larry Zoller seriously playing 

 
 

 
SK Bill Faucher – he does this for fun 



 
PGN/SK Elroy Tschirhart “working” 

 
 

 
SK Dennis Guyer, SK Fernando Arellano, & SK Edmond Moeller 

 



 The barbecuing shown below, was accomplished around 3 AM on 
Saturday, February 2.  

 

 
 
 

 
 
 



 After the barbecuing, came the packaging as seen below:  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



********************************************************************* 
VALENTINE’S CELEBRATION 

 

 The Valentine’s celebration hosted by our Assembly 3018 on February 14 was a most 
wonderful success. As shown below, four of our Brother Knights graciously helped to set up 
the room for the many families that attended. As shown below, the table arrangement and the 
“Happy Valentine’s cake” was set for the occasion. 
 
   
 

 
SK LARRY ZOLLER, SK PETE PETERSON, SK RONALD HRNCIR, & SK LEO 
WHITLEY 
 

 
 



 
 

 The Valentine’s pot luck meal event was well attended by many of our 
families. One of the most enjoyable pleasures provided during the event was 
music performed by SK Lyle Bird and the KEG band. 

 
 
 

 
 


